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[1] IISEE Alumni Website is available 
 
The IISEE Alumni website is open now. The website is: 
http://iisee.kenken.go.jp/alumni/. 
All the IISEE alumni including participants and lecturers can access the 
website. 
Please access the website and register your account. To verify your identification, please 
specify your valid information to fill out all the required fields in the registration form. 
For instance, the information such as E-MAIL, FULL NAME, COUNTRY, NAME OF 
COURSE, and YEAR OF PARTICIPATION is required. After your submission, our 
account administrators will approve your application as soon as possible, usually within 
24 hours omitting the holidays and weekends. 
When completed the registration, you are permitted to POST ARTICLE, UPLOAD 
PHOTO, SEND MESSAGE in the forums on the IISEE Alumni website. Please obey the 
common rules and manners. Wish you have happy discussions and enjoy yourself! 
 
Bunichiro SHIBAZAKI 
Chief Research Scientist, IISEE 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
[2] The 2009 Global Seismological Observation Course started 
 
The 2009 (JFY2008) Global Seismological Observation Course started to learn 
discrimination techniques between earthquakes and nuclear explosion. We have been 
conducting this training since 1995. As of today, 129 participants from 68 countries have 
taken this course. This 2009 training course will be conducted for 2 months from 
January 8 to March 6, 2009, with 10 participants from 10 countries (Chile, Malawi, 



Myanmar, Nepal, Philippines, Saudi Arabia, Sri Lanka, Syria, Thailand, Viet Nam) in 
cooperation with JICA and Japan Meteorological Agency. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Shoji SAKURAZAWA 
Head of Administration Division, IISEE 
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We send this IISEE Newsletter to ex-participants whose e-mail addresses are known. 
The IISEE send you new information actively and accept your contribution at any time. 
In order to enlarge our IISEE network, we'd like to ask you to invite your fellow 
ex-participants whose e-mail addresses are unknown to us to join us. We welcome your 
comments about the IISEE Newsletter. Please feel free to send us your comments and 
opinions. 
Email: iiseenews@kenken.go.jp 
website: http://iisee.kenken.go.jp 
Newsletter Back Numbers: http://iisee.kenken.go.jp/nldb/ 
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